
 

Memorandum 
 
Memorandum No:  23-009 
 
Date: January 18, 2023 
 
To: Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners  
 
From: Greg Chavarria, City Manager 
 
Re: February 2023 Special Event Parking Rates 
 

 
 
This memo serves as written notification that the City’s Parking Services Division will be 
charging special single-entry parking rates in February 2023 for the following events: 
 

Event Date(s) Location(s) Event Rate 

NHL All Star Beach Festival February 2 - 4 Las Olas Garage 
 

$30.00/vehicle 

Pride of the Americas February 11 Las Olas Garage 
Fort Lauderdale 
Beach Park 

$30.00/vehicle 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Ben Rogers, Director of Transportation and 
Mobility, at brogers@fortlauderadle.gov.  
 
c:  Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
 Susan Grant, Assistant City Manager 
 D’Wayne M. Spence, Interim City Attorney 
 David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
 Patrick Reilly, City Auditor 
 Department Directors 
 CMO Managers 

 

Greg Chavarria (Jan 18, 2023 15:06 EST)
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